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MEMORANDUM	
	
	
TO:	 Board	of	Directors	
	
DATE:	 February	4,	2020	
	
FROM:	 Jean	Shumate		
	
RE:			 Stanwood	High	Field	Trips	
	
TYPE:	 Action	Required	
	
	
The	following	Stanwood	High	School	team’s	request	permission	to	participate	in	
field	trips:	
	
a.	FFA	Horse	Evaluation	Team	to	Ellensburg,	WA,	for	the	State	Horse	Evaluation	
Career	Development	Event,	April	21	through	22,	2020;	
b.	AG	Mechanics	Team	to	Yakima,	WA,	for	the	AG	Mechanics	State	Competition,	April	
16	through	17,	2020;	
c.	Science	Bowl	Team	to	Pasco,	WA,	for	the	Regional	Science	Bowl	Tournament,	
February	21	through	23,	2020;	
d.	Technology	Student	Association	to	SeaTac,	WA,	for	the	TSA	State	
Conference/Competition,	March	18	through	21,	2020;	and,	
e.	Sports	Medicine	students	to	Spokane,	WA,	for	the	Washington	Career	and	
Technical	Sports	Medicine	Association	State	Competition,	April	23	through	25,	2020.	
	
Upon	approval	by	the	Board,	a	total	of	up	to	66	students	would	participate	in	these	
various	career	development	and	competitive	events.		Fees	have	been	subsidized	by	
the	Associated	Student	Body,	various	fundraising,	and	donations.					
	
	
	
RECOMMENDATION:			
That	the	Board	approves	the	Stanwood	High	School	Field	Trips,	a-e,	as	listed	above.		


